
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 

(6 January 2025, 12.20pm) 

  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

   SHAW Task Calendar Relaunch 
   Looking After Yourself and Others – session 9 January 

 New Year New Me, Smoke-free Campaign 2025 

 
SHAW Task Calendar Relaunch 

  
The Safety Health and Wellbeing (SHaW) Task Calendar 
framework was launched in August 2023. To date just over 
50% of departments have been using the Task Calendar. 
We are using this message as part of a suite of activities 
over the coming weeks to relaunch the Task Calendar and 
increase compliance. 
  
As a reminder, the Task Calendar is designed to provide 
managers of departments with a structured monthly approach towards meeting 
legal compliance, delivering everyone's Health and Safety roles and responsibilities 
and the management of Safety, Health and Wellbeing for all our staff, all year 
round. 
  
Please note that only managers who are listed as managing staff on eESS can 
access the Task Calendar and depending on how a service is structured there may 
be more than one manager who can update the Task Calendar. The Task Calendar 
can be accessed by clicking this link: SHaW Task Calendar Page. Each task has 
brief guidance with additional links to other Sharepoint pages followed by a simple 
activity that is answered by selecting Yes / No / Not Applicable. 

  
If you require any support with the task calendar or would like to discuss merging 
task calendars where there may be duplication within a department, please contact 
your local Health and Safety Team Safety-Health-and-Wellbeing--SHaW--Site-
Services-Team-Alignment on a page version. 13.12.2023.pptx 
 
 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-SHaW/SitePages/Health%20%26%20Safety/A-Z%20Pages/SHaW-Task-Calendar.aspx?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGYzYjdmZWYzYzc4NzQyM2I4ZTAyMDhkZDJlM2E4MDYxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3MTc1NTA5OTQ5Njg4NTV8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=dUsyd0h0OXdiQVJUV1pUVGZyZDFCdUNWZjlSaURnR2NKM2c5d0Q2NUtNST0%3d
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/:p:/r/sites/GGC-SHaW/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7b5B847DF8-6785-4309-A79B-240A1018EFA8%7d&file=Safety-Health-and-Wellbeing--SHaW--Site-Services-Team-Alignment+on+a+page+version.+13.12.2023.pptx&action=edit&mobileredirect=true&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGYzYjdmZWYzYzc4NzQyM2I4ZTAyMDhkZDJlM2E4MDYxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3MTc1NTA5OTQ5Nzg4OTN8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=S29wL1NwK3ZKNlU4MjZzU244Y0F3T1NqeW1lc3NVTkRmV3JiWHBMQVdTQT0%3d
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/:p:/r/sites/GGC-SHaW/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7b5B847DF8-6785-4309-A79B-240A1018EFA8%7d&file=Safety-Health-and-Wellbeing--SHaW--Site-Services-Team-Alignment+on+a+page+version.+13.12.2023.pptx&action=edit&mobileredirect=true&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGYzYjdmZWYzYzc4NzQyM2I4ZTAyMDhkZDJlM2E4MDYxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3MTc1NTA5OTQ5Nzg4OTN8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=S29wL1NwK3ZKNlU4MjZzU244Y0F3T1NqeW1lc3NVTkRmV3JiWHBMQVdTQT0%3d


 

Looking After Yourself and Others – session 9 January 

  

Many of our staff have already participated in our ‘Looking 
After Yourself and Others’ sessions and learned valuable 
tips on self-care, stress management and simple, yet 
effective techniques to boost yours and others wellbeing.  
  
Our recent attendees have said: “It was very good and 
helped me to alleviate my stress” and “It was really effective session and my 
tension levels really went down.” 
  
The Peer Support team are delivering an interactive 45-minute live online session 
on Thursday 9 January at 10.00am on MS Teams, follow in the steps of your 
colleagues and join us! 
  
Book your spot now 

  

Other dates and sessions are available and can be booked under the section Level 
1: Looking after yourself and others on the Peer Support webpage  
  

For any questions or queries please contact: ggc.peer.support@nhs.scot or 
visit Peer Support Network - NHSGGC  
 
New Year New Me, Smoke-free Campaign 2025 

  
Why not make 2025 the year you join the hundreds 
of NHS staff who have quit smoking for good with 
our support. 
  

The Quit Your Way Team are here to help you to 
stop smoking in a way that works for you, providing 
1:2:1 specialist support, advice and access to free 
nicotine replacement products as part of a 12-week 
programme. 
  
For more information on the campaign and/or to register to 
take part contact 

 Telephone - 0141 451 6112 

      Email - ggc.quityourway.smokefreestaff@nhs.scot 
please include your telephone number and a member 
of the team will call you between 9am and 5pm. 

  
Further information on local stop smoking services can be found here or scan the 
QR code right. 
 

  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flink.webropolsurveys.com%2FEventParticipation%2FEventPublic%2F118aba6f-2228-437c-bbcd-2bf81994d438%3FdisplayId%3DUni3206965&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7Cf3b7fef3c787423b8e0208dd2e3a8061%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638717550994989028%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UATUYadJHX%2F7caPPmbipTvVBpyK1Elpmq%2FB6qb%2BGzag%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fhrconnect%2Foccupational-health%2Fpeer-support-network%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7Cf3b7fef3c787423b8e0208dd2e3a8061%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638717550995002772%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=n4di8LzRNHiTlrhy9uu0cDp5cax6UMOvnPqtyyd%2BmPk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ggc.peer.support@nhs.scot
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fhrconnect%2Foccupational-health%2Fpeer-support-network%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7Cf3b7fef3c787423b8e0208dd2e3a8061%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638717550995016282%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7IOeS5F8FmGX7Ju%2BO%2FH61VHYWBvkBHojnklG%2FK0F1bE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:ggc.quityourway.smokefreestaff@nhs.scot
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fyour-health%2Fquit-your-way%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7Cf3b7fef3c787423b8e0208dd2e3a8061%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638717550995029094%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=23xBvFAVG%2BPH4u9TwfUrIOhtZtJXBa%2F2oa90YTtf4b0%3D&reserved=0


 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com)  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
   

 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGYzYjdmZWYzYzc4NzQyM2I4ZTAyMDhkZDJlM2E4MDYxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3MTc1NTA5OTUwNDIyMTF8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=T3NrdGNEdGM5T3BCb3c2Zk9jc05sZllqV0lobGFXMEJORXZzUUdwRUsvUT0%3d
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-eHealth/SiteAssets/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2fsites%2fGGC-eHealth%2fSiteAssets%2fSitePages%2fIS_Main%2fFAQ+-+IT-Security.pdf&parent=%2fsites%2fGGC-eHealth%2fSiteAssets%2fSitePages%2fIS_Main&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGYzYjdmZWYzYzc4NzQyM2I4ZTAyMDhkZDJlM2E4MDYxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3MTc1NTA5OTUwNTE1MzF8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=b2N6NCtKMEsxSWljL0NjdTZLRFUrRTh4OU9sZzhYZjJIUm1uZkJWNUxQTT0%3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

